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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value —  Compassion 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Mon 6th Oct  

Tudor Workshop in 

school—Year 5. 

Please see ParentPay 

Wed 8th Oct        

1066 Workshop in 

school—Year 4. 

Please see ParentPay                   

Thurs 9th Oct WW1 

Workshop in 

school—Year 6. 

Please see ParentPay   

Friday 10th Oct 

Cauliflower cards art 

work home.  

Friday 17th Oct 

Cauliflower cards 

final day to hand in at 

school 

Friday 17th Oct 

Show Racism the red 

card—info to follow 

 

We all had a brilliant time on 
Monday taking part in an ener-
getic and inspiring skipping 
workshop led by the Skip2BFit 
team! 

Each pupil had the chance to skip for two minutes using special 
counting skipping ropes, aiming to beat their personal score on a 
second attempt. The enthusiasm and determination shown by the 
children was truly impressive – they gave it their all and supported 
each other throughout the challenge. 

As part of the workshop, everyone 
was also given blueberries to try, high-
lighting the importance of healthy 
eating alongside physical activity. The 
children loved them, and we’re now 

planning to purchase a class set of counting ropes 
so we can continue running regular skipping ses-
sions. 

We were incredibly proud of all the children’s 
efforts – they were amazing! It was a fantastic day 
full of fun, fitness, and teamwork, and we’re excit-
ed to keep the momentum going. 

Achievement Award 5B TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Saraya  Bonnie 5B Katie J 

Marlie  Rowan 5G  

Oscar  Ellis 6KS  

Aaima  Scarlett 6S  

Tyler     

Luke     



Active Families! 
Here is an idea for a quick, active and fun activity you could carry out 

with your family this weekend! We hope you enjoy! 

 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
 
Learn a poem off by heart! 
 
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 

 

Fantastic Footballers!  

Our amazing year 56 football team took part in a football 
tournament on Monday at Telford College. We won 3 of 
our matches and drew 1 and the whole team played bril-
liantly! We won our group so are looking forward to the 

next round! Well done all of you   

 

 
 



Selfless service and good 
deeds! 

                                                                  In year 6, we have been think-
ing about how we could spread 
compassion at home and 
school! Here are some of our 
ideas: 

500 Word Writing Competition! 

The 500 Words competition is now open, challenging children aged five to 11 

years to write a short story in up to 500 words for the BBC's annual competition. 

Judges are looking for stories that will make them "laugh, cry or just be blown 

away by what we are reading". As well as book prizes for the entrants and their 

schools, 50 of the finalists will be invited to a star-studded grand final at Windsor 

Castle in February 2026, hosted by Her Majesty The Queen. The winning stories 

will also be read aloud by a superstar celebrity on TV, which will be shown as part 

of a special 500 Words programme with The One Show in early March. 

Competition details The 500 Words competition includes two age categories: 5-7 

and 8-11 year-olds. The focus for the judges is creativity; spelling, punctuation 

and grammar are not marked. Entries must be submitted to the BBC 500 Words 

website by 9pm on Friday 7 November 2025.   

As well as attending the final event, each win-

ner will take home a bundle of books and the 

gold winners will also win 500 books for their 

school library. The winning stories will be illus-

trated by children's illustrators and published 

in a special 500 Words winners' book produced by Oxford University Press.   

You can find further information about entering the prize, tips from the judges and a poster to 

download, as well as information about being a volunteer judge and the marking criteria, on 

the BBC 500 Words website. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/topics/ce5jljmy5ljt
mailto:kerry.malt@taw.org.uk


Celebrating Attendance Success! 
 
We would like to extend a massive thank you to all of you for your continued support in ensuring your children arrive at school on 
time and ready to learn each day. Your commitment plays a vital role in helping us create a positive and productive learning environ-
ment for every child. We are especially proud to celebrate those students who have shown significant improvements in their attend-
ance and punctuality. Your efforts at home are making a real difference, and we see the impact in the classroom every day — in-
creased confidence, stronger friendships, and better academic progress. 

Why Attendance Matters 
Did you know that: 

• Children who attend school regularly are more likely to achieve higher 
grades and better qualifications. 

• Missing just one day a week over the course of a school year adds up 
to nearly two months of lost learning. 

• Research shows that students with 95% or higher attendance are sig-
nificantly more likely to succeed in their GCSEs and go on to further 
education, training, or employment. 

• Regular attendance builds good habits, promotes social development, 
and ensures children don’t miss out on key learning experiences that 
shape their future. 

 

Let’s Keep Going! 
We know mornings can be challenging, and we appreciate every effort you 
make to get your child to school on time. Whether it’s setting routines, pre-
paring the night before, or encouraging a positive mindset — it all helps. 
Let’s continue working together to give every child the best possible start to 
their day and their future. Thank you once again for your incredible support. 

Our whole  school attendance stands above national average at 95.24%. 12.92% have persistent absences which is below the national 
average for primary schools.  

Science Comes Alive at Ercall Wood! 

Five of our pupils were delighted to attend a special 

event at Ercall Wood Secondary School on Tuesday, 

celebrating the grand opening of their brand-new 

Science Facility. The new laboratories were officially 

opened by the Mayor of Wellington, adding a sense 

of occasion to an already exciting afternoon. 

Our pupils took part in a range of hands-on science 

activities, including lighting a bulb with playdoh, 

testing acids and alkalis, and watching a thrilling sci-

ence show featuring exploding cola bottles, bursting 

Pringles tubes, and the foamy spectacle of elephant 

toothpaste! They also had the chance to explore the 

new labs and meet the friendly science team and 

peer mentors. 

To mark their participation, each child was proudly 

presented with a certificate and a goodie bag to take 

home. It was a fantastic event that sparked curiosity, 

celebrated science, and left our pupils feeling in-

spired and proud. 



We are very excited to announce that 
we will be holding our third whole school 
Spelling Bee in the last week of the Au-
tumn term (week beginning December 
15th!)          
               
      

Finalists will be chosen within 
classes next half term and 
the top 2 spellers from each 
class will go forward to the 
final. The words that will be 
tested by their teacher are 
shown below so any support 
you can give them with learn-
ing the spellings would be 

greatly appreciated!   

 

 



E Safety Support 

 
E-Safety Advice for Parents 
 
At [School Name], we are committed to helping our pupils stay safe online. As technology becomes a bigger part of children's lives, 
it's important that we work together to guide them in using the internet responsibly and safely. 

Here are some key tips to help you support your child’s online safety at home: 

1. Talk About Online Safety 

Have regular conversations with your child about what they do online. Ask them which apps, games, and websites they use, and 
encourage them to share anything that makes them feel uncomfortable. 

2. Set Clear Rules 

Establish simple rules for internet use, such as: 

• Only using devices in shared family spaces. 

• Limiting screen time. 

Asking permission before downloading apps or joining new platforms. 

3. Use Parental Controls 

Make use of parental controls on devices, apps, and your home Wi-Fi. These can help filter inappropriate content and manage 
screen time. 

4. Know the Age Ratings 

Check age ratings for games, apps, and social media platforms. Many popular platforms like TikTok, Instagram, and Snapchat have a 
minimum age of 13. 

5. Encourage Kindness Online 

Remind your child to treat others with respect online, just as they would in person. Talk about cyberbullying and how to report it if 
they see or experience it. 

6. Keep Personal Infor-
mation Private 

Teach your child not to share per-
sonal details such as their full name, 
address, school name, or photos 
with strangers online. 

7. Be Involved 

Stay engaged with your child’s digi-
tal life. Play games together, ex-
plore apps, and show interest in 
what they enjoy online. 

 


